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Argentina

Statement of Portugal

Mr. President,
Portugal welcomes the delegation of Argentina and thanks it for the presentation of the comprehensive national UPR report.  

Portugal commends Argentina for the progress made since the 2012 Universal Periodic Review and congratulates it for the ratification of the 1961 UN Convention on the Reduction of Statelessness.

Portugal recommends that further steps be taken in order to prevent gender-based violence and to ensure that these cases of violence are effectively investigated, prosecuted and sanctioned, envisaging the comprehensive implementation of the 2017-2019 National Action Plan for the Prevention, Assistance and Eradication of Violence against Women. 

Portugal welcomes the progress made concerning the rights of the child and the issue of child abuse and recommends that Argentina continues to take measures to prevent child trafficking, sexual exploitation and sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography.

Portugal recommends Argentina considers the establishment or the strengthening of the existing national mechanism for coordination, implementation, reporting and follow-up, in line with elements arising from good practices identified in the OHCHR Study/Guide of 2016 concerning NMRF´s.
Finally, Portugal recommends Argentina continues to take measures to improve prison conditions, namely overcrowding, poor medical care and unsanitary conditions. 

Thank you Mr. President.
